Dear Parents/Guardians.

Flyers:

The 'All Kids, One Field' organization is organizing a series of events starting July 20th. Details in English <u>here</u>; in Spanish <u>here</u>.

Contacts:

District Social/Emotional Hotline: 732-810-3146.

District technology issues: techstaff@freeholdboro.k12.nj.us

<u>Upcoming Events</u>:

Mon, Jun 28: Start 21st Century Summer Programs (Mon-Fri) - PAC

Academy Programs: 8am-12pm

Academic Recovery: 8am-1pm (two sessions), or 10:30am-1pm Mon, June 28: Start food distribution in rear of PAC, 8am-12noon

Mon, Jul 5: Independence Day observed, district closed

Tue, Jul 6: Start SpEd Extended Year, Learning Acceleration Programs - FLC

Mon, Jul 12: BOE Meeting, 7pm

2021-2022:

School reopens Thursday, September 9, 2021 with the following start times:

- -FIS 8:00am;
- -PAE 8:35am:
- -FLC 9:05am.

To date no written changes have been received from the Governor or the NJ Department of Education to the guidance we have been operating under during this past 2020-2021 school year. As such masks are still required in school for summer programs. Masks are optional outside when the temperature is above 80F, or when the students are engaged in high energy physical activity.

The only change that we know for sure for 2021-2022 is that the Governor ended parent choice for virtual learning at the end of the just completed 2020-2021 school year. So for this summer, and again in September, there will be no parental choice for virtual schooling. All students will be required to attend school in person.

We hope to soon receive more definitive guidance on requirements related to masking, social distancing and other safety procedures, both to inform our school community, as well as to allow staff to make the proper plans to open the school year.

Parents of graduating 8th graders will continue to receive these blasts until Thursday, July 29th when we will "roll over" our students in our computer system from the current year school and grade to next year's school and grade.

Thank you.

Rocco Tomazic Superintendent



Freehold Borough School District would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact Freehold Borough School District directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.